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Januarys, 1999

Dear Liaison Group Member:

This letter will serve to inform you that EPA will hold a meeting of the Hudson River Oversight
Committee for the Hudson River PCBs Reassessment Project on Tuesday, January 26,1999at
7:30 p.m. The meeting will be held at the Inn at Saratoga, located at 231 Broadway (off Circular
Street) in Saratoga Springs, New York.

As you know, this is a working meeting of the Oversight Committee to which the public is
invited. A question and answer period for the public will take place after the committee has gone
through the items on the meeting agenda. Thank you for your continued participation in the
Community Interaction Program for the Hudson River PCBs Reassessment.

Sincerel'

Ann C. Rychlenski, Community Relations Coordinator
Communications Division
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